
 
CITY OF NEWCASTLE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS AMENDMENT  
The City of Newcastle Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on May 22, 2019, at 6 p.m. 
in the Newcastle City Hall Council Chambers to discuss proposed amendments to define 
“boutique hotels” in NMC Ch. 18.06 and add boutique hotels to the table of permitted uses in 
NMC Ch. 18.08. The draft amendments and supporting documents are available to review at no 
cost at Newcastle City Hall.  A copy of the staff report will also be available for inspection at no 
cost after May 16, 2019. Anyone wishing to comment on the amendment, receive notice of and 
participate in any hearings, request a copy of the decision once made, and any appeal rights may 
do so in writing to Dave Van De Weghe at DaveV@newcastlewa.gov or at 12835 Newcastle Way 
Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056 or by phone at 425.649.4444. 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 


